March 23, 2012

Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department
City Hall Annex

800 Center Street, Room 127

Racine, W1 53403

Dear Tom Molbeck,

We would like to ask for use of the parking lot located near Wisconsin Street and Walton Avenue for the
Relay for Life of Racine event which is being help this year at the Racine Zoo on June 8 and 9, 2012.
We'd like the to ask the fee to be waived as this is a charity event benefiting the fight against cancer and
we would to raise as much for it as possible. | can be contacted at 262-515-6690 or

toddmwolf07 @gmail.com.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter,

Chast w4

Todd Wolf
Event Co-Chair, Relay for Life of Racine



